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Burglary at Baileyville Animal Clinic Being Investigated 
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is seeking information from the public on a
burglary at the Baileyville Animal Clinic.

The sheriff’s department says sometime late September 13th or early September 14th an unknown
person forced entry into the clinic.

Taken was cash, an IPOD and medication. The loss was estimated at about $500.

Anyone with information should contact the Nemaha County Sheriff’s office in Seneca.     
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